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Mr./Madam Chair,
Hungary welcomes the delegation of Viet Nam and thanks for the presentation of their national report. 
We acknowledge the significant progress in the implementation of the recommendations accepted at the 3rd review cycle and we note with appreciation the developments in the areas of education, climate change, and digital transformation. In this respect, we highlight the adoption of the 2023 Cooperative Law, the Project on Building a Learning Society for 2021-2030 and the National Strategy for Climate Change by 2050.
Regarding the 4th review cycle of Viet Nam, Hungary wishes to make the following two recommendations in a constructive spirit:
· Continue to make further progress on reducing poverty and providing social security, especially to persons in vulnerable situations. 
· Continue efforts to preserve the written and spoken languages of ethnic minorities.
Hungary wishes the delegation of Viet Nam much success in the current UPR cycle.
I thank you.

